
Nev.  health  exchange  eyes
return to state-run site
By Yvonne Gonzalez, Las Vegas Sun

Nevada’s health exchange is looking to once again run its own
enrollment site, a move off the healthcare.gov platform that
could save the state millions of dollars.

The  Silver  State  Health  Exchange  is  planning  to  issue  a
request for information in December and will likely issue a
request for proposal in March, said Heather Korbulic, the
agency’s  executive  director.  She  said  the  healthcare.gov
platform limits the exchange’s access to information and how
much time customers can spend shopping for plans.

“We’ll just take the same business processes that we use with
healthcare.gov right now and remove healthcare.gov and put in
private  technology,”  she  said.  “So  we  limit  any  kind  of
disruption.”
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